
RANDY PERREIRA
Executive Director
Tel: 8085430011
Fax: 808.528.0922

NORA A. NOMURA
Deputy Executive Director
Tel: 808.543.0003
Fax: 808.528.0922

DEREK M. MIZUNO
Deputy Executive Director
Tel: 808.543.0055
Fax: 808.523.6879

The House of Representatives
The Twenty-Sixth Legislature, State of Hawaii

Regular Session of 2011
Committee on Transportation

Testimony by
Hawaii Government Employees Association

February 9, 2011

H.B. 775- RELATING TO
PHOTO ENFORCEMENT

REVOLVING FUND

The Hawaii Government Employees Association supports the purpose and intent of
H.B. 775 which restates and reinforces the legislative directive to transfer all moneys in
the photo enforcement revolving fund to the general fund of the State.

The budget shortfall facing the
moneys back to the general fund.
to address our health, education
important State priorities.

State is compelling reason for directing all unused
The three million plus dollars in this fund can be used
and social service needs as well as the many other

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of this measure.

Respectfully submitted,

dLQ.Cl7awn—
Nora A. Nomura
Deputy Executive Director
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